
What are the 5 Essentials to 
maintain your Auxiliary? 

                                        
These items listed below are the bare 
minimum you must accomplish to be an 
Auxiliary in Good standing!  There are many 
more goals that you must do to be a healthy 
Auxiliary.  We all want to do more than the 
minimum because we want to make the Circle 
of Champions!  Every Auxiliary can make the 
Circle of Champions so let’s get going!  Check 
your list of goals for the Circle of Champions. 

1. Auxiliary must have at least10 Paid 
members before Feb. 1st of each 
current year (Sec. 207) 

2. Hold at least 10 business meeting in a 
calendar year with a quorum of at least 
5 members (Sec. 210) 

3. Up to date submission of quarterly 
audits by trustees (Sec. 814) 

4.  Officers must be elected, installed and 
an installation report filed with National 
Headquarters by June 30   

5. Offices of the President & Treasurer 
MUST be bonded by August 31 

Good Luck 
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School of    

    Instruction 

There will be a quiz 

game with prizes, so 

make sure you 

Visit the Mentoring 

booth! 

Mentoring & Technology! 
How many of you have been on Malta 

and are comfortable navigating 

around it??? 

      First question- where is Malta? Is it an 

island in the Bahamas?  Not exactly, MALTA is 

located on the VFW Auxiliary website.  You 

must set up your log in.  You will need your 

Member ID number and then create a 

password.  Some of you are saying 

REALLY???  I was helping at an installation 

this past spring and the new incoming President 

had no clue what I was talking about when we 

were talking about getting a copy of her 

membership card.  Mentors- here’s my 

challenge to you.. Teach all your members 

about MALTA and how to navigate the site.   
    Did you know you can take a screen shot of 
your membership card on MALTA and save it to 
your photos on your phone?  The majority of us 
do not go anywhere without our phones so you 
will always have your card with you.  (Save it 
under favorites for easier search.)  While you’re 
there check out the Resources section!  There 
is a lot of great info hiding there! 

Mentor- Learning from someone who wants 
you to grow !         

                   Debbie McCollum, 
           Chairman & Chief of Staff 

Ucfnole21@yahoo.com 
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